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From: Adrienne Walts <waltsa@umich.egu>
To: <themiaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/8/2011 9:50 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Aug 9, 2011

Mr. John Thermault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Theriauit,

As a suppoiter of American Rivers, § am writing to ask you to kilt the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the rives. These microorganisms are of
paricular concern for some speciat populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting 2 waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concesn, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are depandent on a heafthy river. As

a region we have spant billions of do#ars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S, EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact strictes regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

" of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to kedp trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We suppoit the
national ang state EPA, and call on you to take responsibifity for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Adrienne Walts

5459 S Ingleside Ave

Apt 2n
Chicago, IL 60615-5044
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From: Guy Shuman <bgshuman03@comcast.net>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/9/2011 10:20 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Aug 9, 2011

Mr. Joha Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivess, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and white it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the dver. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this poliution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, angd businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water,

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
gisinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely.
Guy Shuman

Sincerely,
Mr. Guy Shuman

6417 N Tahoma Ave
Chicago, IL 60648-2921
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From: Gregg Bochat <gregg@booshdesign.com>
To: <thesriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/9/2011 10:20 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Aug 9, 2011 q }
Mr. John Therriauit c‘ﬁ ' 0 /
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporer of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

We (our famity of 4) own a 17ft canoe and love to paddle. The Chicago.
combined with Lake Michigan, is what makes our city so beautiful.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the fiver is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain fror human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher fisk of contracting a waterborns illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this poliution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential cornmunities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinols EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackie the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continvally improve our waterways
(o the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The Minois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and eslablish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you (o take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effivent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implernent the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Gregg Bochat

610 S Prospect Ave
Park Ridge, IL 80066-4717
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From: Mandie Simpson <sadmb41@hotmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/8/2011 10:20 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Aug 9, 2011

Mr. John Therriauit
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

As a supporter of American Rivars, | am writing to ask you to kil the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of peaple who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Duve to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, ang businesses that are dependent on a heaithy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactivety
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Ciean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest exient possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and estadlish new standards for how we treat the niver. We support the
national ang state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water gestined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for consigering my requast.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Mandie Simpson

161 Tompkins Or
Saint Albans, WV 25177-1658
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From: Matt Diet <mightykron@yahoo.com>

To: <therria)@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/9/2011 10:20 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Aug 9, 2011

Mr. John Therriauit
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 80601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County. more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRO plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterbome illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due (o this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, resideatial communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. ! request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issve of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effivent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to degin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Matt Diel

2658 N Harding Ave

#1n
Chicago, IL 60647-1025

~ Page 1
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From: Annika Michaels <annika.michaels@gmail.com>

To: <therriaj@ipch.state.il.us>

Date: 8/9/2011 10:20 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Aug 9, 2011

Mr. John Thesriauh

100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500 g
Chicago, IL 80601 q

Dear Mr. Therriault, P c# 'o//’

As a supporter of American Rivess, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of peopte who use the river. These microorganisms are of
pairticular concern for some special poputations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concem, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a heaithy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Cliean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

1o keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We suppoirt the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago Rives.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Annika Michaels

1260 W Victoria St
Chicago, IL 60660-3447
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From: Shane Miller <shane_miller@yahoo.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/9/2011 10:20 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Aug 9, 2011

Mr, John Therriautt
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concesn for some special popuiations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterbome iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concemn, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011,

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
poffuted wates of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackie the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Wates Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

10 keep trying until we get it ight. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our waters quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the rives. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Plsase begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Shane Miller

6618 Pleasant St
Cincinnati, OH 45227-4244
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From: Dan ORourke <dorourke37@yahoo.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/9/2011 10:50 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Aug 8, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County. more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named tha Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of doitars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified llinois EPA that they
must enact stricter reguiations that protect the pubiic from the
poliuted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackie the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
1o the greatest extent possibte. The law clearly states that we need

to keep lrying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We suppon the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effiuent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Dan ORourke

2115 Dane Ln
Bellbrook, OH 45305-1804

Pes 021
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From: Michasl Zawoyski <mzawoyski@gmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipch.state.il.us>

Date: 8/8/2011 10:50 AM

Subjact: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Aug 9, 2011

Mr. John Therriauit

100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500 () C/’-B: 9?5/—

Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr, Therriauit,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this poliution concem, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential commuaities,

restavrants, and businesses that are dependent on a heaithy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
poliuted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
1o the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying untit we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new stangargs for how we treat the river, We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Michael Zawoyski

18 Aria Or
Pittsburgh, PA 15220-2049
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From: Elizabeth Newton <elizabethinewton@gmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/9/2011 10:50 AM

Subject. Protect Chicago River from Dity Sewage

Aug 9, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Thermiault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These micsoorganisms are of
panrticuiar concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011,

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants. and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. [ request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection 1o piotect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effiuent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my reguest.
Sincersly,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Efizabeth Newton

838 Judson Ave Apt 3b
Evanston, IL 60202-2412



From: Sharon Lash <equityinteriors@msn.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/8/2011 10:50 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Aug 9, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

As a supposter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage refeased into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected 1o the toitets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWROD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can hanm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concem for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependsnt on a healthy river, As

a ragion we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
poffuted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requiras that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearty states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the rives, We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago'’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considening my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Miss Sharon Lash

230 293th PISW
Bothell, WA 98021-7521
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From: Eric Reinhardt <eereinhardi@gmail.com>
To: <themigj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/8/2011 11:20 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Aug 9, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County. more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWROD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particutar concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher fisk of contracling a waterbome illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars 10 ¢lean up the river. but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter reguiations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take sieps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to imptement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely.

Sincerely,

Mr. Eric Reinhardt

2424 N Southport Ave Apt D
Chicago, IL 60614-2123
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From: Stephanie Marsicovetere <smarsii8@hotmail.com>
To: <thesrigj@ipch state.il.us>

Date: 8/6/2011 11;20 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dinty Sewage

Aug 9, 2011

Mr. John Therriauit
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Thesriauk,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you 1o kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 parcent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatrnent, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the niver. These microarganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this poliution concemn, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangesed
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife. new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified llinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackie the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act reqguires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to Keep trying until we get it right. The lliinols EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincsrely.

Sincerely,

Ms. Stephanie Marsicovetess

2332 Monument Rd
Grand Junction, CO 81507-3004
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From: Christa Louks <cdlovks@gmail.com>
To: <therrig)@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/9/2011 11:20 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Aug 8, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11500
Chicago, IL 80601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
Rives every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, ang while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particutar concermn for some spedcial populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterbome illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concem, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new rivenfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent biflions of doliars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We suppont the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning vp the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfaction of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Miss Christa Louks

175 N Harbor Dr
Chicago, (L 60601-7344
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From: Tim Corbin <timcorbin@hotmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/9/2011 14:20 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Aug 9, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toitets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of peopte who use the rivesr. These microorganisms are of
particular concemn for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness ang have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this poliution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago Rives has become a true community resousce with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront paiks. residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified llinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluteg water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying untii we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Dr. Tim Corbin

1616 Windemere Dr
San Marcos, CA 92078-7997



From: roman Zinov <roman.zinov@gmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/6/2011 11:50 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Aug 9, 2011

Mr. John Therriauit
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRO plaats, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special poputations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterbomne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concesn, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the rives, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. ) request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national ang state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water,

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. roman Zinov

1412 S Prairie Ave

#6541
Chicago. IL 60605-2884

Page 1]
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From: Dawn McGeorge <dl_mcgeorge@hotmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipch.state.il.us>

Date: 8/9/2011 12:20 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago Rives from Oirty Sewage

Aug 9, 2011

Mr. John Therriauit
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60801

Dear Mr. Thesriaolt,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD pilants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particutar concern for same special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the wates. Oue to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regutations that protect the public from the
poliuted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps 1o tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considesing my request.
Sincersly,

Sincerely,

Ms. Dawn McGeorge

8056 7th Ave NW
Seattle, WA 88117-2123

(wa
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From: Daniel Subaitis <jdsubaitis@yahoo.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/8/2011 12:20 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Aug 9, 2011

Mr. John Therrigult
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As-a supporter of American Rivess, a native of Chicago, and frequent @ @ t "{ /’/

visitor to my home town, | am writing to ask you to kill the pathogens
that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago River every
day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRO plants, and whilg it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of peopte who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some specialt populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Dus to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago Rives one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011,

The Chicago River has become a trug community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
poliuted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destinead for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Dan Subaitis

1537 E. Julep Circls
Mesa, AZ 85203

Sincerety,
Mr. Daniel Subaitis

1537 E Julep Cir
Mesa, AZ 85203-2710
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From: Joff McMullen <jemcmuilen@gmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipch.state.il.us>

Date: 8/8/2011 12:20 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Aug 8, 2011

Mr. John Therriaukt
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60801

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am witing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County. more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, ang while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concem for some special populations, like kids. who have a
higher risk of contracting a watsrborng iflness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this poflution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildiife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restavrants, and businesses that are dependent on a heatlthy dver. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to dean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactivefy
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Ciean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
ang establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and calf on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effivent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water gestined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerefy,

Sincerely,

Mr. Joff McMuiien

4903 Hickory Holw
Middletown, OH 45042-3088
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From: Paui Tank <tankpj@mac.com>

To: <therriaj@ipch.state.il.us>

Date: 8/9/2011 12:20 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Aug 9, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, It 80601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supposter of American Rivers, | am writing (o ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRO plants, and white it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
pasticular concem for some speacial populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of confracting a waterbome iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due o this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities.

restaurants, and busingsses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
poliuted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep tiying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Paui Tank

18588 Matthew Dr
Clinton Twp, Ml 48035-2477
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From: Jenny Chiappini <jmcgunny@msn.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/9/2011 12:50 PM

Sublact: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Aug 9, 2011

Mr. John Therriauit
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Thesriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kil the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can ham the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a watesbome iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks. residential communities,

restawrants, and businesses that are dependent on a haalthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently natified lllinois EPA that they
muast enact stricter reguiations that protect the public from the
poliuted wates of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continvally improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water guality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed (o begin
disinfection of the wates destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sinceraly.

Jenny Chiappini
PO Box 166

Sincerely,
Mrs. Jenay Chiappini

PO Box 166
Gunaison, CO 81230-0166
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From: Deborah Henriksen <deb@eaquillibrium.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/9/2011 1:50 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Aug 8, 2011

Mr. John Theriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of Amecican Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concemn for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river, As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the rivers, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our watenways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying untif we get it right. The lliinois EPA, and now the

U.S, EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water guality
ang establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes neseded to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my reguast.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Deborah Henrksen

726 W 5th Ave
Denver, CO 80204-5004
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From: caroline loo-few <carolacubanese@gmail.coom>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/8/2011 2:21 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Avug 8, 2011

Mr. John Therriauft
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601 )g\
Dear Mr. Therriauit, P c& ’ 0 q

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toitets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWROD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting 8 waterbome iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River ane of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the grealest extent possible. The law clearly states {hat we need

to keep trying until we get it ight. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to imptement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerety,

Sincerely,

Mrs. caroline loo-lew

7541 Utopia Pkwy
Fresh Meadows, NY 11366-1500
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From: Christopher Tongen <clongen@yahoo.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/8/2011 3:21 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dinty Sewage
Aug 8, 2011

Mr. John Therriaukt
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Thesriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toitats of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
panticular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangesed
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restavrants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of doflars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
poffuted water of the Chicago River. [ request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
1o the greatest extent possible. The law clearty states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The [llinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We suppont the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Christopher Tongen

1833 N Wolcott Ave
Chicago, IL 60622-1592
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From: Roger Kabat <rdkabatOi@charter.net>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/9/2011 3:51 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dinty Sewage
Aug 9, 2011

Mr. John Thesriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Thesriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toitets of Cook County, mors than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particutar concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
Knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago Rive( has become a true community resoyrce with all Kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of doflars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Iflinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public-from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackie the issue of disinfection to prolect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continvally improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law cleary states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

L.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and calf on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effiuent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disintection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Roger Kabat

2380 Malena Ln
Oxford, Ml 48371-4355
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From: Meredith McKee <meredith.brett@hotmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Dats: 8/8/2011 4:51 PM

Subjaect: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Aug 9, 2011

Mr. John Therriauft
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 80601

Dear Mr. Thesriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for soms special poputations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Nlinois EPA that they
must enact stricter reguiations that protect the public from the
polivted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackie the issus of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest axtent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep lrying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.5. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standasds for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediatefy to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Miss Meredith McKee

PO Box 1034
Aspen, CO 81612-1034
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From: richard wineberg <r.wineberg@me.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/9/2011 4:51 PM

Subject; Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Aug 9, 2011

Mr. John Therriauit
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

As a suppodter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the & o q
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago c l
River every day.

Directty connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can haan the
thousands of peopls who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some spedial populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterbome illness and have no way of
Knowing what is in the water. Due to this polfution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 20141.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have speant billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we nesd

to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincarely,

Sincerely,

Mr. richard wineberg

4734 N Virginia Ave
Chicago. IL 60625-3708
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From: Jason Armstrong <jkat_04@hotmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/8/2011 6:51 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Aug 9, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 Waest Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60501

Dear Mr. Thesriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic tresiment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversT™ of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent biilions of dollars to ctean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackie the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to imptement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Jason Ammstrong

588 County Road 250
Durango, CO 81301-6975
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From: Clive O’'Donoghue <cliveodonoghue@gmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 8/8/2011 8:51 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Aug 9, 2011

Mr. John Therriauit
100 Waest Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr, Therriguit, P o | & ?(67

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can hamm the
thousands of paople who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concem for some special popuiations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracling a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concem, American
Rivers has named the Chicago Rives one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restavrants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have speat billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
poliuted waler of the Chicago River. ) request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly stales that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibifity for
dleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerety,

Mr. Clive O'Donoghue

25435 Chance Farm Road
Royal Oak, MD 21662-0304
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From: Rita Sinsko <rsinsko@gmail.com>

To: <thesriaj@ipchb.state.il.us>

Dats: 8/10/2011 8:22 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Aug 10, 20114

Mr. John Thesriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 80601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to ill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage reteased into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toitets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concemn for soms special poputations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterbore illness and have no way of
Knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, resideantial communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of doliars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regutations that protect the pubiic from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackie the issve of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep lrying until we get it right. The lliinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized thal it is time to improve our waler quality
ang establish new standaids for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effiuent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Rita Sinsko

5494 N Drexel Ave
Indianapolis, IN 46220-5734
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